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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:     ALL CHILD NUTRITION PROGRAMS   

FROM:  DCCECE / HNU  

DATE: June 14, 2021  

SUBJECT: Questions and Answers for Child Nutrition Program Operations in SY 2021-2022 

 

This is an important notice regarding questions and answers for Child Nutrition operations in SY 2021-2022. 

 

On June 11, 2021, the Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) released a policy memorandum intended to provide 

clarification to State agencies and Program operators as they operate the Child Nutrition Programs, including 

the National School Lunch Program (NSLP), School Breakfast Program (SBP), NSLP Seamless Summer 

Option (SSO), and Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP), during school year (SY) 2021-2022.. 

 

Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the resource library 

under HNP Mass Alerts and COVID-19 References.  If you have any questions regarding this memo, please 

contact your Program Coordinator at: 501-682-8869. 
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